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December Holiday Tea . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Kudos to Chairman Dotti Curry
and her committee for planning
a day of friendship.  At a “high
tea” at the clubhouse, members
were able to socialize with old
friends and meet new members.

Thank you also to our members
who again decorated the
clubhouse for the holiday season - Sandy Magyar, Marsha
Zupan, Cheryle Newman and Phyllis Skarbrevik.

_____________________

Wed., Jan 9 - Meeting . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Our meeting this month is on Wednesday, January 9th at
3:30 in the dining room.  Harriet Bumgarner, a
professional aerobics instructor from the local YMCA,
will demonstrate Zumba and also teach and lead us in
other fun, low impact aerobics we all can do.  Wear
comfortable clothes and shoes and be ready to have some
fun.  Your participation is optional.

Happy Hour and dinner will follow the program.  Call
Dyal for reservations - 269-9276 x 0.

Thurs., Jan 17 - “Almost, Maine” . . . . . . .
We are again hosting a play at the Orange Park
Community Theatre on Thursday, January 17.  This is a
fundraiser and 100% of the profits will benefit the needy.

The play is a romantic comedy set on a cold, clear,
moonless night in the middle of winter, where all is not
quite what it seems in the remote, mythical town of
Almost, Maine.  As the northern lights hover in the star-
filled sky above, Almost's residents find themselves falling
in and out of love in unexpected and often hilarious ways. 

Doors open at 6:30 and the curtain goes up at 8:00pm. 
Come enjoy a social hour between 6:30 and 8pm.  Wine
and sodas will be on sale with complimentary snacks.

Tickets are $15.00 each.  You can call Susan Mitchell at
529-7215 or email MPWomensClub@aol.com.  Tickets
will be available to purchase at our January meeting.

Wanted: A Few Good Women ! . . . . . . . . . 
The Nominating Committee has been working on filling
all officer and chairmen positions for our next year that
begins on May 1.

If you have any interest or talent to fill one of these
positions, please contact Shirley Orvosh or Cheryle
Newman.  Positions open include:

Vice President . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Fundraising Chairman
PR Chairman . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Directory Ad Chairman

If you would like more information on any of the jobs,
please contact Nancy Nettuno at 529-7577.

CEB Christmas A Success . . . . . . . . . . . . .
We, again, had another successful charity drive that
enabled us to provide 59 children and their 27 families
with a wonderful Christmas.  Children received toys,
books and clothing and the family received a food gift card
from Harvey’s.

Many thanks to our shoppers who spent countless hours
choosing just the right gifts for each of the children. 
Please let our shoppers know that we appreciate their time
and energy spent on this worthwhile project.

Our shoppers included: Cindy Bonk, Jeanne Boyer, Paula
Brobeck, Kathie Cardon, Marilyn Cole, Jean Cosby,
Sherry Cruse, Diane Gove, Betty Holmes, Pat Ingram,
Mary Kay Jacobsen, Dottie Lunt, Iris McDivitt, Debbie
Minor, Joanne Montzka, Coral Nettuno, Cheryle Newman,
Jan Pence, Hattie Reddinger, Jaci Shields, Phyllis
Skarbrevik, Sharon Sprott, Pat Stein, Kaaren Tague, Laura
Talos, Gloria Walker, Shirley Youngerman, and Marsha
Zupan.

A recap of this year’s Christmas expenses include:

Children’s Gifts .. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $3,385.06
Harvey’s $75 Food Gift Cards . . . . . . . . . . . . . 2,066.25
Total CEB Christmas Expense $ 5,451.31

The plan is to spend the balance of our 2012 CEB
donations on spring clothing and shoes for the children.

http://www.MPWC.org
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President’s Message . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Wow, the last four months have been very busy for our
women’s club with a number of major projects going on -
back to school clothing, Blessings in a Backpack, the
holiday boutique, luminaries, CEB charity drive and
Christmas shopping.  That’s just to name a few things!

Everyone deserves a “pat on the back” and a big “thank
you” the many jobs well done.  Each and every one of our
projects this year has been successful and we have our
members to thank for that success.  We should all be very
proud of our achievements and the good we do for our
community.

We have several positions that still need to be filled for the
coming year.  If you have an talent or interest in any one
of them, please contact Shirley Orvosh or myself.  We
would love to hear from you!  Positions to be filled
include Vice President and the chairmen for  Public
Relations, Directory Ads and Fund Raising committees.

If you would like more information on the job
requirements, please give me a call.

Again, thank you for all that you do for our community!
Cheryle

_____________________

***   Classified Ads   ***

FOR SALE BODY RIDER DUAL TRAINER
ELLIPTICAL CYCLE - $175 - Purchased in 2012 for
$280.  Call Pam or Chuck Calloway at 904-284-9929 or
email cpenterprisesnfl@bellsouth.net

It’s Girl Scout Cookie Time!  Our eight signature
varieties are back:  Thin Mints, Tagalongs,
Trefoils, Samoas, Do-Si-Dos, Savannah

Smiles, Dulce De Leche & Thank U Berry Much—for
$4.00 per box.  Cookie orders can be emailed to Marcie
Smith (MPWC Member) at smithmk@bellsouth.net.
Please provide your name, address, phone number,
quantity and variety of cookies

LOW PRESSURE HOUSE WASHING & EXTERIOR
CLEANING:  We safely clean your home's exterior
without pressure, to ensure surfaces and window seals are
protected. We take care not to damage plants, furniture
and other valuables. Every effort is made to leave your
home spotless without any extra work for you.  We clean
driveways, pool decks, screen enclosures, gutters and
dryer vents.  Call First Coast Home Services, LLC
(904)823-8893 or go to www.firstcoasthomeservices.com

PET SITTING BY A PROFESSIONAL!  Magnolia
Point Residents Only - reasonable and
fair rates, 15 years hands-on animal care
experience by a mature, reliable adult. 
Call June Hatlestad for info/interview at
904/673-5813. References available
upon request.

REMODELING & HANDYMAN SERVICES: 
Kitchens, Bathrooms, Crown Mouldings and more. 

References available.  Call David Viken 847-508-0009

It Takes More than Just Listing a Home to Sell It.
We Sell Our Community and Our Lifestyle!

RON BRAATZ PROPERTIES
Visit www.RonBraatzProperties.com

(904) 449-4393 ron@ronbraatzproperties.com
Watson Realty Corp., Fleming Island

MAGNOLIA POINT HANDYMAN.  Odd jobs, inside
and out.  Light plumbing & electrical, irrigation system
check & repairs, light construction, gutter cleaning,
pressure washing. No job too small! Local references
available.   "Just Call Boyd" - Boyd Clements, 728-9768

BUYING GOLD, SILVER, COINS - Jewelry & Coins -
Gold, Silver, platinum plus sterling silver flatware &
serving pieces.  Plus pocket and wrist watches.  Private
buyer paying substantially more - typically 20% - 200%
over jewelry & coin stores or gold buying businesses. 
All transactions confidential and payment made in cash. 
Will meet at clubhouse.  To schedule an appointment,
call Scott at 443-250-0675. MPWC member
recommendations.

ORGANIC CO-OP:     The Neighborhood Garden
Feed your family the best for less!

• Organic Produce, Meat, Eggs & More
• We are Albert’s Organics which is the same organic

supplier as Publix
• Save up to 15% off grocery store costs + time +

energy + gas!
• No contracts, minimums or requirements - EVER!
• Drop-off available in your neighborhood
• We do fundraising!  Ask us how we can help!
www.jaxorganic.com or email jaxorganic@gmail.com

______________________

Welcome New Members . . . . . .
Kit Seiferd - Welcome back home!
Ginny Walden
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